
262 Wellington Street, 
Ottawa, Ontario,

Sept. 15, 1933.

Sir Arthur Currie, Principal, 
McGill University, 

Montreal, Que.

Dear Sir Arthur;
A tentative date of Tuesday, October 17th, has been set 

for the Annual Meeting of the Ottawa Valley Graduates» Society of 
McGill University. Our President, Mr. Robert Berry, has asked me 
to write to you with the request tnat you should arrange ± or someone 
from the University to be our guest speaker on tnat date. Mr. Berry 
suggests either Prof. Lloyd or Dr. Penfield, but we are, oi course, 
quite willing to leave the matter entirely to you.

Some of our members have suggested tuat tne speaker should 
choose as his topic some subject of general interest and not confine 
his remarks entirely to a resume of events at tne University.

A was considered that most of our members would be fairly conversant 
with events at tne University as outlined by the McGill Quarter y 
and McGill News. What do you think of the idea?

We would appreciate it greatly if you wilj. advise me as 
soon as convenient the name of our guest speaker and in cue course 
I will advise you of the actual date.

lours sincerely,

. ^SecretaryGHB:i<
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